(Typewritten)

(To Dr. L. F. Barker)

No. 1 Franklin St., West, Baltimore. April 27, 1905.

Dear Barker:

I am very sorry indeed that you cannot be with us on the 28th.
I think the little club will be very useful, and it will stimulate work along proper lines.

I will arrange with Emerson or Hurd, if he is back, for you to be in the nospital for the week. Unfortunately, I have to be in New York, having my portrait painted for the University of Pennsylvania. Would you not be able to stay over for part of the next week? I should hate very much to miss you, as there are so many things I wish to go over with you. When shall you be able to come permanently?

Sincerely yours,

W Osler